
MVRC/ YARS 5 October 2021 Meeting 

K6MVR Repeater 

Attending:  

Officers: President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ and Secretary Dave Nishikawa KC6YFG. 

Members:  George Besley W6GWB, Tom Bowen KM6DML, Daniel Cameron KF6HHH, Robert Close 

KK6DUW,  Steve Dold W6KCS,  Wes Hardaker WS6Z, Darrel Horst KM6KFW,  Lu King W6KJX, Peter 

Klavins KKL6OIX,  Greg Kruckewitt KGG6ST, Rick Littlefield N6KLB, Don Matteson KI6PEL, Tom Preston 

KQ6EO, Bill Ragsdale K6KN, Greg Schwei KK6NQJ, and Steve Sparks KC6MHT.   

Guest Present: None  

Meeting opened by President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ,  at 1930 hours on the K6MVR 147.000 repeater. 

He held a roll call asking for check –ins and approval of the September minutes and the September 

treasurer’s report.   All reports were approved. 

Repeater Trustee Report: Steve W6KCS reported that the repeater is working fine since he reported last 

month when the transmitter was brought back to full power after a cavity repair. 

New Business – None 

Foxy’s Fall Century – SAG and Radio Chair Dave Nishikawsa KC6YFG gave a report on the bike ride 

scheduled for Saturday, 16 October. Start/Finish will be at the Vet’s Center in Davis. Yolo County COVID 

protocols will be observed. 

Membership move to ZOOM where Bill Ragsdale K6KN presented a video from the International Space 

Station. 

Members moved back to the K6MVR repeater where President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ adjourned the 

meeting at 2020 hours. 

   

 

 


